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Comments: I am opposed to the temporary ski huts. I have many concerns. While our club, for many years has

maintained the road the companies proposing the huts have done no work to help. There are quite a few people

that snowmobile at night. How long will it take before the proposed ski hut users would complain about the noise

and our area would be limited? I have concerns about grooming and the amount of traffic up and down the trails.

The skiers do not buy motorized passed and as such would not be contributing to our grooming fund which is

dwindling each year. I also have safety concerns and will use Anderson-Watson as an example. There is a single

track down to the lake that the snowmobilers put in every year. How will accidents be avoided? I can imagine a

skier on the track and a snowmobile not knowing they were there, running into them. With increased use, this is a

real danger. I don't feel this plan is beneficial to both parties. I am not opposed to sharing the trail system with

skiers but there are too many questions and not enough solid answers from the hut proponents. 


